SALÓN INTERNACIONAL DE HUMOR GRÁFICO

Lima, December 23 Th, 2013.

Mr. / Mrs. **Stephen Mumberson** Inglaterra Present. -

Dear Stephen:

On behalf of the Organizing Committee of the VI International Exhibition of Graphic Humor Lima 2013, wish to thank their cooperation in submitting your work for our exhibition that opened on September 12 and brought together more than 400 artists from around the world.

I am pleased to attach the official catalog that was published on the occasion of the Salon and into your hands with the valuable support of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Peru.

Hoping that the book is to your liking, take the opportunity to send a cordial greeting.

Sincerely,

Rocío Oyanguren Silva Presidenta del Comité Organizador Salón Internacional de Humor Gráfico

